Since 1941 Canterbury Golf has supported the
growth of golf in the region with hundreds of
volunteers directly supporting staff and the Executive
() FRIENDS OF Committee. “Friends of Canterbury Golf” is a community
( CANTERBURY GOLF of like-minded people who want to contribute to the common
goal of growing and supporting golf in the region.

We need your support for Canterbury Golf to continue to deliver and
grow the services it offers.

Benefits

As a friend of Canterbury Golf you will receive
many benefits and become more closely
connected with the Canterbury Golf Community.

®© “Friends of Canterbury Golf” golf bag tag with
name and membership number

® “Friends of Canterbury Golf” branded cap

@ Invitation to the “Friends of Canterbury Golf”
annual golf tournament

® Discount offers from “Friends of Canterbury
Golf” members and Canterbury Golf sponsors

® Canterbury Golf monthly newsletter

We are asking for a donation of $150 per year
to support golf in Canterbury which can be tax
deductible with Canterbury Golf’'s Registered
Charity status providing you a one-third tax
credit.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION & TO REGISTER VISIT >>

www.canterburygolf.co.nz/friendsofcanterburygolf

Growing and Supporting Golf in Canterbury




